
Leaving Camp Due to a COVID+ Case 
We know leaving the camp community is upsetting, and we are committed to supporting your child, 
their bunk mates/sta� and you during the process. While they are at home, camp is going to reach out 
to your camper. Isolation can feel lonely, so we especially want your child to know they are not alone, 
and that their camp community is sending them refuah shlemah, prayers for a speedy and complete 
recovery and return to camp. 

Please follow the guidelines below, which have been developed by our Medical Advisory Team, in 
partnership with URJ Leadership, following guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and the 
American Camp Association. Once you get home, keep your child isolated, well hydrated, and let your 
pediatrician know so you can follow any additional recommendations from them.  

COVID+ community members can return when they test negative for COVID by rapid antigen test, 
on two consecutive days. They can begin testing daily after 5 days of isolation and can return to camp 
once two consecutive days produce negative rapid antigen test results. See the isolation and testing 
schedule for your child below: 

Day 0 Date: __________________ Symptom onset/positive test 
Day 1 Date: __________________ 
Day 2 Date: __________________   
Day 3 Date: __________________   
Day 4 Date: __________________  
Day 5 Date: __________________   
Day 6 Date: __________________   1st day of potential negative test 
Day 7 Date: __________________   2nd day of potential negative test, earliest possible return 

Once the camper clears two consecutive days of tests, 24 hours apart, please contact our 
Camp COVID Leader to develop a plan to return to camp.  

   Camp COVID Leader Name:  ______________________________________

   Contact Information:  ___________________________________________

All campers who return to camp following their isolation period and two negative tests will be tested 
upon reentry to the camp community.  

    If you plan to request tuition credit for days of camp missed, please email 
   us following the �nal camp session, when we have greater bandwidth to  
   process that for your family.
 
   As always, thank you so much for your support!


